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Class News from Palms Class
Palms class have had a fantastic first full week back! We have started learning about our 

new topic Do Dragons Exist? We have enjoyed making Dragons’ nests and going on a Dragon 

hunt in Horsham Park.  We also went on a Dragon egg hunt in school with our friends in 

Cherries Class! We are very excited to welcome Theo and Summer to our class!

This Week
End of day queue: Thank you to parents who are queueing to the right of the front door 

when collecting students at the end of the day. Can we please ask that everyone waits to 

the right of the automatic doors at home time, near the bench. (Feel free to sit on the 

bench too!) This makes it easier and safer for staff and students to come in and out of the 

building at this busy time of day.

Diary Dates: There were a couple of errors on the Term Dates sent home last week. A 

revised version is attached with this newsletter (and the website has been updated.) 

Apologies for any confusion.

Contact Details: If your contact details change (such as a new mobile phone number, or 

email address) please can you let the Office know as soon as possible so that we are able to 

reach you in the event of an emergency.

Parent Governor Election: We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor at the school. If you 

are interested in taking on this role please can you contact Alison in the Office to find out 

more.

PTFA at Tesco: The QEII PTFA will be fundraising outside Tesco in Broadbridge Heath 

on Sunday 22nd September between 10am & 4pm. If you are able to help them with this, 

even if only for an hour, please contact the School Office who will put you in touch with the 

organisers.

First Steps to Adulthood Events: Please see the attached flyer about some First Steps 

to Adulthood events for young people aged 16-25 with additional needs and/or 

disabilities.



Class News from Limes Class

Limes started the week with an outing to Hillier's Garden Centre to buy hyacinth bulbs 

to plant as part of our work around the book 'Tom's Midnight Garden'. Since then 

Limes have enjoyed drama, starting our maths and phonics groups and art. On 

Wednesday we looked at how people change during the different stages of life, we are 

travelling through time this term so might get to see them all.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays and will return soon. To book yourself a clinic slot to 

see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Current upcoming dates are 18th October and 

22nd November. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team 

for toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.
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